
 
 
 
 

 
July 7, 2005 
 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND FIRST CLASS MAIL  
Ms. Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: WUTC v. PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company 
 Docket Nos:  UE-050684/UE-050412  
    
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Please be advised that the Public Counsel Section of the Washington State Attorney General's 
Office recommends that the Commission hold a public hearing in the current PacifiCorp general 
rate case in Yakima on either December 1st or 2nd of this year.   
  
On June 28th I convened a conference call to discuss the scheduling of the public hearing for this 
case.  A variety of options, preferences, and concerns were discussed by those participating.  As 
in all matters, different parties had different preferences, but December 1st or 2nd appear to be 
acceptable to the parties interested in this issue.  Please feel from to contact me if you have any 
questions or concerns. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert W. Cromwell, Jr. 
Assistant Attorney General 
Public Counsel Section  
(206) 464-6595 
 
RWC:kez 
cc:  Service List (U.S. Mail) 
Judge Ann Rendahl 
Gail Griffin-Wallace, WUTC 
 


